
Boston Town Band

  

 

April 28, 2024 

Dear Patron and Friend of the Boston Town Band, 

We thank you for your continued support of your Boston Town Band.  Your donations and support 
helped the success of our 2023 (30th ) season.    
 
Once again, as we start our 31st season of performing concerts in Boston and neighboring towns, we 
seek your financial support to maintain the Boston Town Band.  Your donation permits the band to 
provide for a Musical Director, purchase music, provide insurance coverage, as required by Hamburg 
Central School, to use their facilities, maintain a sound system and equipment.  Please use the 
application at the bottom of the page to renew your Patron Membership. 
 
 As a Patron, we thank you for your past support and take this opportunity to announce our 
summer concerts and invite you to attend one or more as your schedule permits. See below for the 

2024 concert schedule.  You can hang this on your refrigerator. 😊 
 
With our thanks and appreciation, we hope to see you at the concerts.  Bring lawn chairs and invite your 
friends and neighbors. 
     Sincerely, 
 
     Dan Priore, President 
     Boston Town Band 
 
 

****************************************************************************  

Boston Town Band, Inc. 
Patron Membership Application 

  
I would like to support the Boston Town Band as a: 
  
______ Booster ($10)                  _____Director ($25)           ______Section Leader ($50)  
   
 _____Performer ($75)            _______Conductor ($100)    Other amount ($__________.00) 
  
Name _________________________________________________________________ 
  
Address ____________________________________ City _______________________ Zip _____________ 

  
Mail to: Boston Town Band, 5865 Old Orchard Drive, Hamburg, NY 14075 


